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CENTRAL 1NTELUGENCE AGENCY

WASHINGTON ZS. D. C.

OFFICE OF DEPUTY °RECTOR OF CENTRAL INTELUGENCE

2 August 1963

Honorable Brockway McMillan
Director, National Reconnaissance Office
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Brock:

When Pete Scoville was with us, he was the Deputy Director
of NRO as well as the Director of Program B of NRO.

Under new arrangements which I have previously discussed
with you, Mr. Eugene Kiefer is now the Deputy Director of NRO.
With your concurrence, I wish to appoint Colonel Jack C. Ledford,
USAF, who is presently in charge of our Office of Special Activities,
as Director of Program B of the NRO.

If this is agreeable to you, I would appreciate it very much if
you would make this appofottneat a matter of official record within
the NRO so that the other Program Directors of NRO and the members
of the NRO staff will know whom to contact in NRO matters of mutual
interest.

Faithfully yours,

Marshall S. Carter
Lieutenant General, USA

Deputy Director
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